
 
CIR/07/18-19                                                                                                                         Date: 13th June, 2018 
Dear Parents, 
Kindly note that Parent Orientation Programme has been scheduled for 23rd of June 2018, Saturday as 
the State Govt. has declared holiday on 16th June 2018 on account of Ramzan. 
 
Parents please block this date on your calendar. 
Timings: 10:00 am to 11:30 am 
 
Best Regards, 
Tattva School 
 
 
Principal 
 


